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Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

National Student Leadership Summit Planning Committee

Update on 2024 NSLS opportunities for State Associations

In September, the planning Committee met and was updated
that due to contractual agreements with a new hotel property,
opportunities for students from State Associations would be
reduced by almost 55% to around 90.

Alarming to the others on the Committee, we shared with staff
and Board members concerns at the Section 2 meeting in
Pittsburgh. End results is that a second property was secured
and the number is back to around 160.

Each state will be provided 4 slots to attend the 2024 event, and
any state wishing to bring more than that would be responsible
for lodging. The entire group from a state would be at one
property and not split.

The dates for the 2024 event are July 22-25 and applications
will begin to be accepts in mid January.



